
Parents/Guardians of BCHS Students: 

Beaverhead Family Career Community Leaders of America will be sponsoring our annual Vision Zero 

Week the week of February 13th-17th.  Vision Zero is sponsored by Montana Department of 

Transportation and they administer federal grant monies for safety programs aimed at reducing deaths, 

injuries, and property losses resulting from traffic crashes.  FCCLA will be focusing on Distracted Driving 

this year and has the opportunity to share Arrive Alive with the students.  The Arrive Alive Tour will be 

coming to our school on Monday, February 13th.  Arrive Alive is an educational program that is designed 

to heighten awareness to the dangers and consequences of drunk driving, distracted driving and texting 

while driving. Students will be experiencing a distracted driving simulation.  Throughout the rest of the 

week students will educated on distracted driving statistics, pledge to not drive distracted, participate in 

seat belt checks and have the opportunity to win some awesome prizes!  We understand that this 

subject may be difficult for some students and their families.  We ask that if you do not want your 

student to participate in the Arrive Alive simulator that you please call the school before Monday, 

February 13th and they will not be required to attend the event during their English class.   


